
 

 

 

 

Welcome back! I hope you all had lovely Easter break and are feeling 

refreshed and ready for our new learning. 

English 
This half term as writers, we will be focusing on: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We are going to be publishing the following genres of text: 

Speech, diary, postcard, narrative retelling and instructions. 

Maths 

This half term, as mathematicians, 

we are going to be focusing on the following: 

 

Fractions 

We will build upon our Year 1 knowledge by learning about 

parts and wholes. We will be learning to recognise and find 

quarters, thirds and halves. We will then be looking at unit 

fractions and working on counting in fractions up to a whole. 

Time 

We will firstly recap our knowledge from Year 1 of telling the 

time in o’clock and half past. We will then continue our 

learning to telling the time to 5 minutes. Children will then 

use their knowledge of how many minutes are in an hour 

and how many hours in a day to solve problems. 

 

Don’t forget, to log into Sumdog to practice all the maths 

skills your children will need. If you have any questions 

about how to get onto TTRS, just ask! Your child’s login will 

be stuck in the front of their home school diary. 
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Science 
We will be continuing our Enquiry Question for this 

half term is ‘Was it ever alive?’ 

This enquiry questions lends itself nicely to our Living 

Things and Their Habitats unit of learning. During 

this, we will be learning all about living things and 

their habitats. We will be focusing on whether or not 

things are alive, once lived or never lived. We will be 

building our scientific vocabulary by describe 

different habitats (including micro habitats) and also 

by developing our understanding of Food Chains. 

We do lots of visual learning through this unit, and we 

will be using two books to help with our habitat 

learning, The Green Ship and One Day On Our Blue 

Planet, In the Savannah. These do books showcase 

habitats and how different things (including animals) 

can thrive in different environments. 

 
 
 
 

 
How can you help? 

We had a fantastic half- term and it was so lovely to meet a lot of you at parent’s evening. The children have shown some fantastic progress 

and I have been so proud of all of their hard work! 

I will be continuing to send home some maths and English homework that will be recapping learning from this year and preparing the 

children for their SATs exams. 

Beginning to look at telling the time at home would benefit the children greatly, especially if 

Thank you for your continued support and as always, please get in touch if you have any questions or worries. 

Mr Bowden and Mrs Fraser 

Guided Reading 
For our Guided Reading this half term, we are going to 

be developing our fluency and expression when 

reading aloud. As we become readers, we will answer 

questions based around retrieval and inference. We 

use the DERIC approach to Guided Reading (Decode, 

Explain, Retrieval, Interpret and Choice). To build 

these skills this half term, we will be reading Lila and 

the Secret of Rain and Zaraffa Giraffa. We will also be 

looking at a range of non-fiction texts. 


